
 
 

12. How is the decision made about how much support my child 
will receive?  
 
All pupils are discussed at Pupil Progress Meetings six times a year and support, 
resources and intervention programmes are allocated and evaluated at these 
meetings to ensure best use of the budget and pupil’s needs are met.  

Parents are informed if their child is receiving additional support each team.  


